
From: Dan Drees [mailto:danielpauldrees@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 05, 2016 9:29 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case Number 16-1871-EL-BGN 
 
Hello, 
 
I hope this finds you doing well. As a Cuyahoga County resident, I would like to voice my 
support for case number 16-1871-EL-BGN aka, Project Icebreaker, a wind farm off the coast of 
Cleveland. 
 
As a current Political Science Major and Environmental Action & Leadership Minor at Loyola University Chicago, 
I think a wind farm off the coast of Cleveland would be instrumental in bringing the local economy and the state of 
Ohio into the future industries of the US economy and the world. Cuyahoga County would greatly benefit in job 
diversity, educational opportunities, and clean power by proceeding with project Ice Breaker. I hope that you decide 
to approve of this project and thus support strengthening the metro Cleveland economy and Ohio's future of 
energy independence and job creation. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Daniel Drees 
 
 
--  
Danny Drees 
Political Science Major 
Urban Studies, Environmental Leadership & Action, and Sociology Minor 
Loyola University Chicago Class of 2017 
Administrative Assistant - Andersonville Chamber of Commerce 
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